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November 2, 2011 

 

 

 

       

Dear Parent and Guardians. 

 

  This morning at the Burlington Township Middle School at Springside, 

we conducted a brief lockdown drill.  Administration, along with Burlington Township 

police officers were present for the drill.  Students and staff remained in the classrooms.    

There was no threat to student or staff safety at any time as this was a scheduled drill. 

   

      Sincerely, 

 

     Larry Penny 

      Principal 

                                                                     

      L. Sivon 

                                                                        Vice Principal 

 

      Regina Haley 

      Vice Principal  


